
 

Hi All,  

Welcome back to Spring Term. We trust you and your familes had a lovely and restful 

Christmas. We are so proud of how seamlessly the children have returned to school this week, 

showing wonderful enthusiasm and a real eagerness to their learning.  

Here are our Ask Me About... moments for the last few days, these may start up a 

discussion with your child:  

• Our visits from Mike our Caretaker and Jeff the Vicar 

• Hospital Role Play Area 

• Our teddy bear hospital 

• Phonics: ai, ee, igh, oa 

• Maths: The number 5 

Twitter: 

Remember to follow us on Twitter (@greenleasps)…we will be posting regular updates. If you are 

happy for your child to be photographed for Twitter, please let your class teacher know. 

Maths Challenge: 

Can you use objects in your house to make 5 in different ways?  

For example, 3 cars and 2 buttons, add together to make 5. You could then try this for 

different numbers. 

 

A plea… 

Please can you bring in any kitchen/toilet roll tubes. They are very useful when constructing our 

‘masterpieces’ in our junk modelling area. 

 

Have a lovely weekend, many thanks, 

The F2 Team 😊 


